
 

 

  
 

Student 
Device Request 

and ECF Deadline 
April 28, 2023 

 
Due to factors including TCAP testing, middle school device 
exchange, and the end of the 2022-23 school approaching, 

please adhere to the following deadlines to submit device 
requests for high school students. The VEL office will not accept 

ECF waivers that have not been submitted with an approved ECF 
device requests on or after Friday, April 28, 2023. No additional 

device request for the 22-23 school year will be fulfilled after 

Friday, April 28, 2023. 
No exceptions per VEL and MSCS. 


